GOVERNMENT OF SIERRA LEONE
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4™ FLOOR, YOUYI BUILDING
BROOKFIELDS, FREETOWN

PRESS RELEASE
Sierra Leone Receives Initial Ebola Vaccines to Boost Prevention
Embargoed until: 14:00 (Freetown/GMT +0), Saturday 10 April 2021

Freetown, Saturday, 10™ April, 2021: The Ministry of Health and Sanitation in partnership
with the World Health Organisation (WHO) is pleased to announce the generous donation of
Ebola Disease vaccines to Sierra Leone by the pharmaceutical company, Johnson & Johnson.

Initially, 640 doses of the vaccine will be delivered via a special Johnson &
Johnson corporate flight on Saturday April 10 and through a commercial flight
arriving on Sunday 11 April 2021, it will also deliver 3,840 doses of the same
vaccine

In view of the ongoing outbreak of Ebola in neighbouring Guinea, frontline
healthcare workers in border districts are at risk of infection, should the virus
spill over to Sierra Leone. Therefore, they are the focus of this vaccination
campaign.

It is important that the vaccine has been given emergency use authorization by
the Pharmacy Board of Sierra Leone. It has been evaluated previously in Sierra
Leone and shown to be safe and efficacious.

Because of broader use of the vaccine this time, a team of experts will monitor
all those vaccinated for any serious adverse effects.

For more information, please contact:
Harold Thomas, Risk Communications Lead.
Email: health.education@mohs.gov.s
Phone: +232 76 602 460

Saffea Gborie, Communication officer,

Email: WHO-gboriesa@who.int ,
Phone: +232 76 777 878
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